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Yolo County Library Branches Closed March 31 & April 1  
 
(Woodland, CA) – All branches of the Yolo County Library will be closed Sunday, March 31 and 
Monday, April 1 due to staff furloughs.  Library items will not be due nor fees accrued during the 
closure.  Meeting rooms will also be unavailable and book drops will be closed. 
   
During the closure, and as with every other day of the year, online library services remain available.  For 
more information on library program and services, including, e-books, databases, reading suggestions 
and recommended web sites, visit www.yolocountylibrary.org and also ‘like’ the Yolo County Library 
on Facebook at www.facebook.com/yolocountylibrary.org.  
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